
Growers

NEXT MEETING, JUNE 6 at Marcia's, 1959 Adams. 6 PM potluck
7 PM meeting

OREGON COUNTRY FAIR BOARD MEETING. 1982,May 16,

Announcement.
Ron Saylor has arranged for there to be two payphones at 

the Fair this year*
Craftspeoples use of the Fair’s logo*

Craftspeople have been asking to use the Fair’s logo in 
their work and to sell it at the Fair* Wally is going to 
develop a. policy proposal to allow appropriate use of the 
logo, probably to be discussed at the next meeting on June 6. 
Aprovecho letter*

Robert read a letter from Aprovecho Institute which offers 
their expertise and experience in drawing up long range land­
use plans* Aprovecho bought AO acres outside of Cottage Grove 
and is developing a 500 year plan.
Young People’s Activities at the Fair will be coordinated by 

Kim Davidson and Jon Silvermoon.
for nurses, assistants and

Jeff Budd, 342-6715,
Medical Coordinators are looking 
technicians. Call lucy at 3^2-8255•
Traffic Crew Sign-up meeting is June 12, 2 PM at the WOW Hall. 
The Annual picnic after the Fair is July 24 at the Fair.

Lane county is appealing the most recent decision of the 
Judge regarding the Fair’s suit with the County.’ Jill asked 
the Board to vote not to : pursue the case any further. It 
was approved. We have it in writing that should they win 
their appeal, they will not ask us to return the money.
Mans of the Fair are under discussion as to what we need for 
this year. There will be a meeting about that on May 22, 
10 AM at Peter Eberhardt’s house, 961 Almaden.
More on Land use planning.

Jon projected a budget of $1500 for maps, fees and 
expenses in filing a conditional use permit, which could be 
submitted by September* The budget was discussed at length 
and may be adjusted according to the upcoming map meeting. 
Jon also suggested there be an exhibit of maps and archeolo­
gical findings, plus explanations of our land use ideas at the 
Fair this year. It would also be appropriate to get some 
feedback from Fair members and the public.


